
Happy Summer
from VASN

We recognize the "last day of school" is
different across our great state. So for
those who have already finished, those
finishing up this week, and for those who
have just a few more school days to go, we
hope this school year closes successfully
for you and we wish you a restful and
renewing summer break! We cannot wait
to see you at Fall Conference! If you are
attending SISN in July, stop by our table
and say hi! 

The VASN Board

https://www.vasn.us/home

email: betsylooneyvasn@gmail.com

NASN in
Austin 2025

If you are attending NASN in Austin this
June, please make sure you have
completed this Link to NASN RSVP so we
can send you information about the
Affiliate Day shirts and Dinner. 

End of School Year President's
Letter

Betsy Looney --
betsylooneyvasn@gmail.com



Fall Conference
Information

REMIDER - The Virginia Association of School
Nurses Conference, November 8-9 in Virginia
Beach, CHARTING THE COURSE: Navigating the
Future of School Nursing  is open for
registration and hotel reservations. Join us as
we unite in our commitment to advance the
practice of school nursing and promote health
and wellness in our communities. We encourage
you to register early and book your hotel now.
Once the hotel block is gone, no additional
rooms will be available at the conference
pricing. 

Call for Poster Presenters Information We still
are looking for nurses to present on amazing
innovations and projects from around the
Commonwealth. Please click the link to see how
to submit a poster for presentation. 

Swag Shop Items, Basket Raffle, and 50/50
raffle tickets will be sold in person and through
separate pre-sale links which will be sent closer
to the event.

Link to Current Conference Topics

Link to Hotel Room Block Reservations 

Link to Conference Registration (through VT) 

Questions? Email Betsy 



Open Board Positions
There will be an election this Fall for
Open Elected Board Positions. Please
watch your email in August for election
nomination and voting information.

We also have a few open Volunteer
Board Positions available including
Regional Director. Please email Betsy
Looney if interested in supporting VASN
any of these positions. 

Scholarships & Grants
The 2025 VASN Scholarships and
Grants for NCBSN examination (initial
certification and recertification) will be
sent out in August 2025. The Grants will
be for anyone taking the initial test or
renewing between September 2025 and
September 2026. Please keep an eye on
your email and on our social media for
application links and deadlines.

Please checkout our
Social Media Platforms to
stay current on all VASN

happenings


